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Re: 
TM# POD2017-00625





2308 Westwood Avenue 






Master Case # POD2017-00625





TM Case # POD2018-00015






Revised POD Plan Review 7
Gentlemen:

Planning review of the revised PDFs for the above-referenced Plan of Development submitted for review on August 15, 2018, has been completed.  The Planning Department has the identified the following items which may delay construction plan approval:

1) Identify the transformer/switch boxes for the proposed stormwater lift stations shown on the Grading and Drainage Plan sheets. Provide a note on the Overall Grading and Drainage Plan indicating any electrical equipment located within 25-feet of the 100-year flood plain shall be either floodproof or shall be located a minimum of 1-foot over the established 100-year flood plain elevation. Staff recommends that bollards or some other form of vehicular protection be provided where above-grade equipment or structures are located within 3-feet of vehicular surfaces.
2) Update the photometric plan to reflect the revised driveway entrance location on Westwood Avenue.
The following comments were noted and acknowledged during staff’s review of the previous version of the POD construction plan:

3) Provide evidence the owner has entered into a “No Trespassing” enforcement agreement with the Division of Police” prior to approval of a Certificate of Occupancy.
4) A final landscape plan must be submitted for review and approval, and required landscaping installed prior to approval of a Certificate of Occupancy.
5) Provide evidence the property owner has applied for the vacation or quit claim for any abandoned drainage or utility easement, prior to approval of a Certificate of Occupancy. 
6) Additional comments may be identified when the POD plans are revised.

Additional comments will be provided separately by the Departments of Public Works and Public Utilities, and by VDOT. Their comments and the comments provided above must be addressed prior to submission of construction plans for signature. You may submit PDF copies if the revised plan sheets that address the above-referenced deficiencies for Planning staff review.
 If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me at 501-5920.
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Sincerely,








Michael F. Kennedy









County Planner

P.C.: 
Rodger Rodriguez, Timmons

Eric Uebelhor, Arco Murray 


Rob Hargett, Rebkee
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